STANFORD UNIVERSITY

OFFICE OF THE DEAN OF MEN

STANFORD UNIVERSITY, CALIFORNIA

July 14, 1939.

Dr. F. C, Allen,

Director of Physical Education,
University of Kansas,

Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Dr. Allen:

Thank you for vyour letter of July 7th. 1
shall be very glad to autograph your copy of my
book. I hope that the copy which you have received
is a complimentary one, which 1 instructed the Mac-
millan Company to send to you. I will feel badly
if you have purchased a book for your own personal

propertye.

I haven't forgotten your many kindnesses
to me when you were publishing your first basket-
ball efforts.

The book has not yet arrived but 1 shall
be on the lookout for it.

Very sincerely yours,

JB:B



